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Let them know how you feel about any of these concerns:

Cap and Trade is going to drive up utility prices and gas prices to make the day to day lives of Oregonians even
more financially difficult than it already is.

County Commissioners from all over Oregon are saying NO to Cap and Trade. Legislators should too. The cap
and tax is a huge diversion in how Oregon does regulations related to transportation and manufacturing and
natural resources - the people deserve the right to vote - refer it to the people.

Stop wasting our money on green energy and then espouse to save carbon and then out of the other side of your
mouth's call for the removal of non-carbon emitting snake river dams. Cap & trade is not about carbon it is all
about a hidden tax on the citizens of Oregon

Tony Schacher

Oregon Resident
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